
We envision a City that 
puts people first and 
embraces technology 
to enhance quality of 
life and our public 
spaces.

You’re invited!

City Administrator Naomi Kelly is hosting 
a series of public meetings. 

Join us to share your perspectives on:

● How emerging technology both 
benefits and presents new 
challenges in our communities

● How the City can use emerging 
technology to create the community 
we want

● How the City can shape future policy 
for emerging technology

Visit our website:
http://emergingtech.sfgov.org

Email:
emerging.tech@sfgov.org

Emerging Technology 
Open Working Group



Your voice is important and will help shape our policy 
recommendations. Join our upcoming Emerging 
Technology Open Working Group meetings:

We want to hear from you. You’ll help the City define 
how we think about 
emerging technologies and ...

● Safety, Security, and Privacy
● Equity
● Efficient and Fair Process
● Accessibility
● Public Value
● Ethics

July 9 + July 23

Listening Sessions

November 5

Finalize 
Recommendations

September 17

Develop 
Recommendations

August 17

Identify Needs

All meetings are free and open to the public. 

Check http://emergingtech.sfgov.org to find out meeting location.

Not able to join in-person?  

Respond to our survey:  http://bit.ly/emergingtechsf 

http://emergingtech.sfgov.org

